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NOAA Response of November 21, 2014,  

to ITSSD Reply of November 14, 2014,  

to NOAA FOIA Office Undated, Unsigned and Letterhead-Free Fee Estimate 

Transmitted via Email, Dated November 12, 2014 
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 Re: New Fee Estimate - 11/12/2014    
  

From: Bruce Gibbs - NOAA Federal <bruce.t.gibbs@noaa.gov> (Add as Preferred Sender)   
 

Date: Fri, Nov 21, 2014 5:03 pm 
To: lkogan@itssd.org 

Cc: "foia@noaa.gov" <foia@noaa.gov>, Gerard Fox - NOAA Federal <gerard.fox@noaa.gov>, 
Roxie Allison-Holman - NOAA Federal <roxie.allison-holman@noaa.gov> 

 

Mr. Kogan, we are awaiting your confirmation or denial to pay the fee required for us to search for these records.  The estimated fee 
is for search and not duplication.  Please let us know of your intention before November 28, 2014.  
 
Please remember you have requested a fair amount of data, that's still somewhat vague in some areas--but we will try to help 

you to the best of our ability.  The fee we've provided to you is merely an estimate that may increase or decrease depending on the 
actual time it takes to search for the requested documents.  
 
Within the Department of Commerce, we provide the first two hours of search for free.  Our current estimate is that it will take 98 
hours to search for the documents you've requested, using professional labor at an average rate of $41/hour. 
 
Thanks in advance. 
 
Bruce T. Gibbs 
 
 
On Fri, Nov 14, 2014 at 6:43 PM, <lkogan@itssd.org> wrote: 

Dear Mr. Fox, 

 

Please see the attached in response to your most recent 'correspondence'. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

Lawrence Kogan 

 

 

Lawrence A. Kogan 

CEO 

Institute for Trade, Standards and Sustainable Development (ITSSD) 

P.O. Box 223 

Princeton Junction, NJ USA 08550 

(609) 658-7417 

www.itssd.org 
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-------- Original Message -------- 

Subject: New Fee Estimate - 11/12/2014 

From: "foia@noaa.gov" <foia@noaa.gov> 

Date: Wed, November 12, 2014 4:11 pm 

To: "lkogan@itssd.org" <lkogan@itssd.org> 

11/12/2014 04:09 PM 

FOIA Request: DOC-NOAA-2014-001694 

Mr. Kogan, 

Please see the attached revised fee estimate.  Please let me know if you have any questions.  Thank 

you. 

Gerard Fox 
301-734-1126 

 
 
 
 
--  
Bruce.T.Gibbs@noaa.gov -- Voice (301) 734-1134 
Management and Organization Development Division (MODD) 
NOAA Office of Oceanic and Atmospheric Research, CFO/CAO 
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